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Our Ref: INT2020/03278  
The Clerk 
Delegated Powers and Reducing Regulation Committee 
House of Lords 
London 
SW1A 0AA 
 
 
Dear Clerk, 
 
Memorandum for the Delegated Powers and Regulatory Reform Committee 
 
The Telecommunications Infrastructure (Leasehold Property) Bill was introduced in the House of 
Commons on 8 January 2020, and had its Third Reading on 10 March 2020.  To assist with the 
Delegated Powers and Regulatory Reform Committee’s scrutiny of the Bill, the Government has 
prepared a Delegated Powers Memorandum. 
 
This memorandum identifies the provisions of the Bill that confer powers to make delegated 
legislation.  It explains in each case why the power has been taken and explains the nature of, and the 
reason for, the procedure selected.  I will place a copy of this report into the Libraries of both Houses. 
 
I hope that this information is helpful. 
 

 
 

Baroness Barran 
Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Civil Society 
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